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April 5, 2024 
 
Re: Higgins Canyon Rd Road Work/Closure  
 
The Department of Public Works (Department) would like to provide updates to property 
owners/residents on the two slip-out repair projects along Higgins Canyon Road. 
 
Slip-out repair near 2665 Higgins Canyon Road: 

• This project has been completed and this section of road is open to pedestrian, bicycle, 
and vehicular access.  
 

Slip-out repair near 2180 Higgins Canyon Road:  

• The Contractor will be resuming work at this location after work was suspended over the 
winter and should re-mobilize to the site on April 15, 2024.  

• Full closure of the road at this location will be in effect from April 15, 2024, until 
August 2024, pending no unexpected delays. 

• The Department explored the possibility of providing pedestrian, bicycle and vehicular 
access during construction through the work area but concluded it was not feasible.  

• All pedestrian, bicycle and vehicular traffic will be required to utilize Purisima Creek 
Road as a detour during the road closure. 

Project Updates During Construction for the Slip-out repair near 2180 Higgins Canyon 
Road: 
We will be posting periodic updates and information during the road construction Project, 
which will be posted on our website, as follows: 
 

-      Web Link:  https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks  

  

-      Click on “Projects” near the top of the page 

-      Next, click on “Our Projects” 

-      Next, click on “2023 Slip-Out Repairs Near 2180 Higgins Canyon Road” 
-      Or use the QR Code on the right to access the Project webpage  

https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks/2023-slip-out-repairs-near-2180-
higgins-canyon-road  

 

 

We understand that closing the road is an inconvenience and we look forward to completing 
the Project in a timely manner to be able to open the road to all users. We thank you for your 
patience and cooperation. 
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